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Dear Parents and children,  

I hope this newsletter finds you and your families well. Next week will be the eight week since 
lockdown began. So 
many of us are eager 
for the restrictions to 
lift and for life to      
return to normal.      
Certainly the media 
seems to be  expecting 
the Prime Minister to 
speak on Sunday at 7pm       
regarding what is      
happening with schools 
for the  future. Many 
people have asked me if 
I have more knowledge 
about what will happen 
but I know as much as 
you. In fact, I suspect 
that this information 
will be shared with me 
at the same time and in 
the same way that is 
with the rest of the 
country.  

Once we have this      
information, we will be 
sharing with you our 
next steps to ensure 
that changes can be made whilst keeping the children and staff’s safety at the forefront of any 
decision.  

We are also currently discussing transition for children in September and make sure children 
feel happy, safe and excited about returning for their new academic year, especially for those      
children who we know will find it challenging.  

Can I say a special thank you to the staff at Blackwater for their continued efforts to 
keep the home learning exciting and interactive. It is hard being a teacher and a parent to 
do everything and I am sure you will agree, our teachers are doing amazingly.  

Thanks to all those parents who continue to support children’s learning and wellbeing during 
these unusual times. Whilst school remains closed to most children, please feel free to continue 
to contact us if you feel we can help in any way.  

Best wishes     Mrs Evison  



The Trust has it’s own 

Out of Hours telephone 

support provided by Sup-

port Matters Cornwall. 

This service operates 

from 5pm to 9am on 

weekdays and 24 hours a day at weekends and bank holi-

days. The service is open to all patients (aged 16+) under 

the care of the Trust’s mental health services. Support can 

be delivered over the telephone , via text, email or web 

chat. Call free on 0800 001 4330 



Online Safety 

As part of our continued support to guide parents in ensuring online safety for children 

during this time, please see the below poster about Disney +.  

We are also going to add an ‘Online Safety’ page onto the website under HOME     

LEARNING. This will be up and running by Monday.   



Olaf Falafel Art Club  

Olaf Falafel has a weekly art club which is 
quirky and unusual. From sloths on        
skateboards to sausage birds, this          

alternative art club makes children smile 
and equally builds their art skills.  

It is a winner in the Evison household!    
Follow this link: https://www.youtube.com/

channel/UCsscZgxhEvgPp2caT3UNODA  

 
Lockdown Keepsake 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Why not make a lockdown keep-

sake to  remember this time with 

your families.  

Activities Page 

https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCsscZgxhEvgPp2caT3UNODA
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCsscZgxhEvgPp2caT3UNODA


Stars of the Week 

Wheal Friendly: Arthur HS for his AMAZING videos about his learning. He was worked super 
hard this week learning his SET 2 sounds - writing and reading them!  

Wheal Harmony: Saffron J for having super high expectations in all of her home learning,         
including her alphabet verb challenge! 

Wheal Busy: Louis S for all round amazing home learning and earning his pen licence. You have had 
Mrs. Burton in stiches this week!!  

Wheal Luna: William R for putting a smile on Mrs. Watkin’s face through his amazing home     
learning this week.  

Above and Beyond 
Senan and Yasmin for running their Race for Life challenge: 3 kilometres, fantastic!  

Each star will get a special certificate flying into the inbox of their parent’s 
email.  

When you can’t find the sunshine, be the 

sunshine.    Ed Lester 

Mindfulness Pack 

Along with her Rainbow Room Seesaw posts, Ms. Vaughan is starting a weekly mindfulness 

pack full of activities and advice for parents.  We are hoping this will help ease stress and   

tension for those children who are finding the school closure challenging.  

 

If you are interested in this, please let us know (head@) and 

we can have one available for you on Mondays.  

Thank you  


